
Dear Parents and Students, 

We’re so excited for you to come to first grade next year!  It’s going to be a great year for 

everyone.  In order to be prepared for first grade we hope you read every day this summer! 

To help you be prepared for the first day of school, please bring: 

• 8 Large, black dry erase EXPO markers (no fine point)

• 4 Jumbo glue sticks (1.4 oz. size)

• 1 Yellow highlighter

• Tissues

If you cannot provide any of these items we will provide them for you. 

Students do not need to bring the following supplies.  We’ll provide these supplies for 

everyone. 

❖ Crayola markers

❖ Crayons

❖ Tool boxes

❖ Pencils

❖ Colored pencils

❖ Folders

❖ Scissors

Thanks so much.  Have a wonderful summer! 

Sincerely, 

The First Grade Teachers  

NOTICE: THE ITEMS ON THIS LIST WILL BE USED DURING THE REGULAR SCHOOL DAY. 

THEY MAY BE BROUGHT FROM HOME ON A VOLUNTARY BASIS, OTHERWISE, THEY WILL 

BE FURNISHED BY THE SCHOOL. 


